GOV. MSG. NO. %0

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOLULU

BENJAMIN J. CAYETANO
GOVERNOR

May 24, 2002

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President
and Members of the Senate

State Capitol, Room 003

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the Department of
Transportation's Annual Report for fiscal year ending June 30, 2001.

The website

A copy of the
can be found at} hitp://www.state.hi.us/dot/publicaffairs/annualreports/index.htm

With warmest personal regards,

Aloha,

BENJFg]N J.CAYETANO

Enclosures


http://www.state.hi.us/dot/publicaffairs/annualreports/index.htm

